COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD MEETING: January 13, 1993

The regular meeting of the Guild was called to order at 7:35 p.m. by our
President, Barbara Maxwell. Approximately 120 people were present,
including 4 guests and and 10 new members (versus re-newing members).
The format of our meeting was explained and all were welcomed. Barbara
Davis thanked all those members who had brought refreshments.

Program

Norah McMeeking introduced our speaker for the evening: Beverly Dunivent.
Her talk was on antique scrap quilts and she shared many examples starting
with a quilt from the 1860's. Beverly specializes in the scrap quilts from the
1930's. All enjoyed her many quilts. After a break the regular business
meeting resumed.

Announcements

Barbara reminded members that our regular board meetings have been
changed to the third Wednesday of the month. Thus, our next board meeting is
next Wednesday!

Jan Inouye announced that both workshops with Harriet Hargrave in
February are filled. However, she is taking names for a waiting list. There are
openings for tomorrow's workshop with Beverly Dunivent.

Ann Braddock introduced our four guests and the 10 NEW members. She also
thanked Susan Reed, Linda Karpinen, and Sharon Doyle, who are on her
membership committee.

Jane Manassee spoke of our satellite groups and encouraged new members to
join a group. She is hoping that soon there will be another evening group.

Linda Karpinen talked about efforts to carpool. She asked that members call
her if they are interested in pooling to the Art Symposium in Los Angeles this
week-end or to the Glendale Quilt Show in March.

Lee Carlson handled the drawings for seven door prizes. Lee also thanked all
who had donated prizes for tonight's drawings and reminded members that
donations are welcomed.

Out-going chair, Kathy Doughty, handled the drawing for the 38 Arkansas
Traveller blocks, which were won by Marjorie Hall. Kathy also held a special
drawing for those people who had made at least eight of the blocks of the
month in 1992. Zetta Hanna won this drawing for a gift certificate.

In-coming chair, Maggie Godwin, explained the Block of the Month for
February, an applique heart and a nine-patch. She encouraged ALL of us to
check our accuracy as we make our block.

Nine members shared their works for Show and Tell.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m.
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